Attention PARENTS:
	Mrs. McKever-Walsh’s Class Newsletter




Mrs. McKever-Walsh
705-424-5030 Ext. 57606 - smckeverwalsh@scdsb.on.ca
www.npssenglish9.weebly.com

Hello and welcome to the wonderful and exciting world of high school English! My name is Mrs. McKever-Walsh and I will be your child’s English teacher this semester. 
It is my goal to work with parents to help every student be successful and improve his or her language and literature skills. I know that English can be especially daunting and stressful for some but it can also be incredibly engaging and exciting, helping us see the world from entirely new perspectives.
Your son or daughter has been given a Course Outline which lists the texts and units of study we will be covering in this course. I encourage you to go over this outline with him or her so that everyone is clear about the expectations, rules, and deadlines. 
(please note: FOOD & ELECTRONICS – water in a closed container is allowed, but no other food or drink please. Smartphones, etc. must be off and away unless being used in a lesson – this is school policy and will be enforced). 
I believe that open and consistent communication with parents is the best way to help students be successful and stay on track. To facilitate this I have created a class website where parents and students can log on from any computer to check out homework assignments and upcoming due dates. Please visit the website for more details.
If you ever have any questions or concerns about your son or daughter’s progress please contact me at the school at the number listed above, or by email. I look forward to speaking with you. 
Sincerely,

Mrs. McKever-Walsh
